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The Government notes the purchase of GB Airways Limited by Easyjet.  This 
is, of course, a private, commercial transaction. 
 
The Government will be establishing formal contact with GB Airways Ltd and 
with Easyjet, at the appropriate time, to ascertain what, if any, implications this 
change of ownership will have for the Gibraltar route and/or the nature of the 
service.  The Gibraltar Government would, of course, welcome Easyjet as an 
operator on the Gibraltar/London route. 


